
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

 

I was very proud of the children at Mass yesterday. During his wonderful sermon, Fr Phil asked 

a number of questions about the Ascension and the children were able to give very insightful 

answers.  This is, of course, a result of the religious education they receive at home and in school.  

One of the things we have focussed on this year in school is the development of a creative 

approach to RE and many of the children have been able to draw and explain their own 

interpretations of values and religious events.  Here are a couple of examples: 

 

 

My picture shows forgiveness because the person 

on the mountain didn’t give up when they had to 

climb.  The bright colours show that God will 

always forgive you. The mountain is as high as a 

person can get to reach God and ask him to forgive 

them.  God will forgive whatever you have done. 

Julia - Year 3 

 

 

My picture represents the light that shone so 

bright when Jesus rose from the dead. The 

darkness in the background shows the sorrow of 

when he died.  To me, the resurrection means 

that whenever it seems like hope is lost, there is 

always one more bit of light, or the power of 

Jesus Christ. 

Rory – Year 4 

Year 4 child. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

 

 

May 

13th May Fair 12:00 – 4:00 

16th Year 1 class assembly 9.30 

28th Half-term 

 

June 

5th Sports Day at the Tooting Track 

7th-8th Year 4 trip to Aylesford 

13th Year 5 class assembly – note change of date 

18th Whole school Mass to celebrate Year 3’s 

First Holy Communion 

27th Year 2 class assembly – note change of date 

27th New entrants afternoon 2:00pm – note 

change of date 

28th  Year 4 saxophone concert at The Royal 

Festival Hall 

 

July 

2nd – 6th Year 6 PGL trip 

5th Last day of after-school clubs 

13th Year 6 production and disco 

18th Leavers’ Mass 7:00pm 

20th Whole School Mass 

        End of term: 2pm 

 

 

 Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                 Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                         Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Well done to those children who completed and 

returned The Wednesday Word this week and 

who were entered into the prize draw!  We will 

draw two winners each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of you who have worked so 

hard to organise the May Fair. We are all 

praying for good weather, and I’m sure it will 

be a great success as always. 

Sports day will soon be upon us.  The day will 

follow the same format as previous years. We 

will be based at The Tooting Athletics track for 

most of the day and parents are encouraged to 

come along.  Further details  

will follow. We will need  

parents to help us to walk the 

 children to the track so please 

 let the office know if you are  

able to do this. 

Best wishes 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to reception who reminded us 

during their assembly that May is dedicated to 

Mary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


